
Please remember your teacher is available to meet 
by appointment on Tuesday afternoons from 
2:40pm-3:10pm for any questions and concerns. 

Second Grade’s 
April Newsletter

We Are Learning About…

Reading:  In reading the students 
are learning all about how to make 
their reading sound more fluent or 
smooth. 

Writing: Students are working on 
creating their own poetry!

Math:  Students are working on 
using subtraction of two and three 
digit numbers. (Chapter 5)

Social Studies: Students learn how 
and why people have rights, rules 
and responsibilities.

Science: Students are learning about 
forces and motion.

Flash Back to March

Homework:
Please check your child’s homework folder and/or notebook for 
new words, math worksheets, important letters and trip permission 
slips. Please remember to read with your child for at least 
20 minutes a night and fill in your reading log! 

Important 
Dates 

April 11th – Class 222 to 
Van Cortlandt House 
Museum

April 12th – Class 219 To 
Van Cortlandt House 
Museum

April 19th: Class 220 To 
The Van Cortlandt House 
Museum

April 25th: All second 
Grade to Museum of 
Natural History

Realistic Fiction 
Writing
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